Criig, Sondra

From: Dunnum, Scott

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 1:54 PM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: RE: For Review - Certified Survey Map - La Crosse Floral - 2900 Floral Ln
Sondra,

We have reviewed the CSM and the Engineering Department recommends approval.

Scott Dunnum

City of La Crosse

Engineering Department
dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org
608-789-7369

From: Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org>

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 11:56 AM

To: Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: FW: For Review - Certified Survey Map - La Crosse Floral - 2900 Floral Ln

Hi Scott,
Just checking in to see if you have had time to review the attached.

Thanks!

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org

Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:
In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic communication.

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 2:21 PM

To: Asp, Brian <aspb@cityoflacrosse.org>; Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>; Erickson, Tina
<ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org>; Neumann, Shannon <Neumanns@cityoflacrosse.org>; Reinhart, David
<Reinhartd @cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: For Review - Certified Survey Map - La Crosse Floral - 2900 Floral Ln

Good afternoon,

Attached for your review is a CSM filed with our office for tax parcels 11-530-0 and 11-529-0 (La Crosse Floral). This CSM
is in our extraterritorial jurisdiction and will be routed through the Council cycle in addition to the internal review. Please
respond with any comments or your approval.



Thank you,

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org




